
 

 

Press Note 

 

Vigilance Awareness Period-2010 is being observed in Cochin Shipyard 

Limited from 25th October to 1st November 2010. The theme of this year’s 

observance is, ‘Generation of Awareness and Publicity against Corruption’. 

As part of the observance, a number of interactive sessions have been 

planned in the shipyard. The observance commenced with a pledge 

administered by Commadore.K.Subramaniam, CMD of CSL. An interactive 

session with various vendors under the Integrity Pact of CSL would be held 

in the august presence of Sh.S.N.Dash, IAS (Retd), the Independent 

External Monitor of CSL. All stake holders of CSL are welcome to visit the 

Vigilance Office inside CSL compound, to provide vigilance information / 

feedback. The contact telephone for the purpose is 0484-2365518. 


